
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Days 

Whilst the weather was certainly not kind on Monday for Key Stage 2, it shone yesterday for Reception and Key 

Stage 1. Key Stage 2 took part in running and throwing events in the hall on Monday. The children do not yet 

know the result and this will be announced in Monday’s assembly. Key Stage 1 had a fantastic afternoon running, 

jumping and throwing yesterday. Congratulations to Bamburgh who narrowly won. 

 

Thank you to everyone who came along and cheered and supported. A special thank you also to Year 6 who were 

acting as officials. Mrs Tantum has said that they were amazing, acted in a very ‘official like’ way and did 

everything that was asked of them. Well done Year 6! 

 

Pegswood Primary School Fun Run (in aid of Greggs Cancer Run)  

A final amount has been counted and we have managed to raise a huge 

£1770.07. This is an amazing figure! Thank you to everyone who took part on the 

day, donated money or worked hard to raise sponsorship. This is much more 

than we have raised over the last few years. 

 

A representative from the Children’s Cancer Unit will be in school during assembly on Monday to receive the 

cheque from us.  

 

Please can we politely ask that if you or relatives are walking by school when the smaller children are at play on 

the front yard, that you don’t stop and lean over the fence to chat to the children. By all means wave and shout 

hello to them but when individuals stop to chat, lots and lots and children tend to flock over to where they have 

stopped for a chat. This can be very disconcerting for the staff on duty at break time and lunchtime if they don’t 

recognise the individual. Please don’t be offended when the adults ask the children to come away from the area, 

but safeguarding is our paramount concern. Thank you. 

 

Pegswood Fayre 

A reminder that this event is tomorrow with lots planned. Please find attached more information about the event. 

We hope it is a successful day and the weather holds!!! 

Social Media 

Please can we remind you that any photograph taken at school events should be of your child only. Whilst we 

would not encourage you to share these images on social media, if they are of your child only, that is a decision 

for you to make. However, if your photograph contains other children, you do not have the permission to post 

these images on social media. Please consider this before posting photographs on any social media groups.  

Diary Dates 

Saturday 15
th

 July  Pegswood Fayre 

Monday 17
th

 July  Open afternoon 

Wednesday 19
th

 July  Pirate Day – Early Years & Key Stage 1 

    Key Stage 2 info to follow 

Thursday 20
th

 July  Leavers ‘Assembly – 2.00pm 

Friday 21
st

 July   School closes for summer holidays (3.15pm) 

Monday 4
th

 September  Teacher Training Day 

Tuesday 5
th

 September  Teacher Training Day 

Wednesday 6
th

 September School opens for 2017-2018 school year 

 

Issue 35 Friday 14th July 

http://www.pegswood.northumberland.sch.uk/website 


